From: Randy Clark

To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Public Comment- Stoyanov Permit PLN-11929-SP Hearing date 11/16/2023
Date: Tuesday, November 07, 2023 12:35:19 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments.

If the Planning Commision is convinced that the 210 ft. agricultural well at the top of the
hill will not adversely affect the three 60 ft. domestic wells that follow down the hill, then I
will trust their judgement and voice no opposition to this permit application.
Sincerely,
Randy Clark (downhill neighbor)
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